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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX B71

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 19, 1957

Mr. O« A. Larrazolo
253 = 254 Korber Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Re: Larrazolo = Cornell Gottlieb
Well No. 1 Plugging Bond

Dear Mr. Larrazolo:

Reference is made to your letter of March 5, 1957, concerning
the above~captioned plugging bond.

Our records indicate that you have not filed the required
Commission Form C-103 showing the final plugging and abandonment
of the subject wells It will not be possible to cancel the above-
captloned bond until Form C-103 has been filed and approved.

Yours very truly,

¥William J. Cooley
Attorney
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